BECOME AN AWARENESS SUPPORTER
Do you want to show your support for our Awareness Program? If you do, please fill out this form and
send your check (made out to ABATE of Michigan) to: ABATE of Michigan, PO. Box 99 Constantine, Mi
49042. Your contribution will assure that we can continue teaching new car drivers to look out for motor-
cycles. The cost is $100 per person or business. You will receive the patch shown and your name will be
listed in the newsletter. There will be a year rocker that will be given to you for every year that you contrib-

ute.

Name/Business

Membership ID Phone No.:
Address

City, State Zip

If a business or corporation signs up they will
receive a certificate of appreciation to display in
their building as well as the patch shown here
and year rocker.




